3rd December 1983

Dear Val Guest,

Here’s a very rough sketch of how I visualised
the Daly’s flat although I'm quite sure that any architect
would either fall about with laughter or throw up his hands

in despair. Still it shows you what I had in mind.

All good luck with the films,

Warmest best wishes,

Sincerely,

Michael J. Bird




